ST ANTHONY'S
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

'GET ON BOARD'

TUESDAY, 19 MARCH
” 6.00PM

The St. Anthony's Catholic School Board would like to invite all members of the
school community to join the School Board for 2024 and attend our Annual
General Meeting to be held on 19 March at 6.00pm in the St Francis Building.

The biggest strength you can bring to our school board is your love and passion for
your child's school. Overall, school boards work best when parents and members
of the community contribute their own professional staff and knowledge to ensure
that their school is running efficiently and effectively.

If you are available for two meetings each term for a couple of hours and feel you..
e Want to make an impact on your school community,
e Are interested in being a key component to our school,
e Have the skills to set the vision, mission & strategic goals for our school, and
e Have previous experiences or qualifications that you will bring into the role of
school board member..
OUR SCHOOL BOARD WANTS YOU!
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For any questions or for more information, please don't hesitate to chat to one of

our current board members. A list of our current members and nomination forms
can be found on the school website!
www.sta.catholic.edu.au




